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Agenda Item No. (13) 
 
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of July 26, 2024 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 
1. Email from Dr. Mark D. Longo, addressed to President Gerald Cochran, received July 11, 

2024, expressing concern over his treatment by Golden Gate Ferry staff at the San 
Francisco Ferry Terminal. 
 
 

 
A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the 
District Secretary. 
  

65



THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK

66




